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It is not too late to do the right thing, not what is easiest, least intimidating, or what seems like
 is in the best interest of "the city".  

Let's be clear.  The City of Shoreline only exists because of it's schools and the schools are
 strong due to the long continued support of it's residents.  A by product of the schools (since
 1960) are the lovely neighborhood communities that have existed long before the City of
 Shoreline came to be, and people feel tied to this area because of them. 

Let's also be clear on another point.  It's YOUR vision for Shoreline that includes an urban
 quality, high density, and a raging business corridor not OURS.  It's time to get serious about
 the impact that (all) the decisions before you will have on our neighborhoods, the neighbors
 they are comprised of, and the schools that anchor it all.  Do not be the council that becomes
 memorable for the beginning of the end of our wonderful city of communities.  If the quality
 of life is diminished here, so the will rest follow.  

The whole is only as good as the sum of it's parts and you were elected to represent the sum of
 City's parts to manage the "whole", not recreate the city and fit the parts in it.  Please approve
 docket item 1 for further study  and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit on
 collector arterials.  Thank you.
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